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PRESS  RELEASE 
 

 
Date:   September 5, 2018 

 
From:  Public Works Department (268-0714) 

 
Subject: MOREHOUSE RD (#156 Easton/ #2929 Fairfield)  

                 GAS/WATER DRAINAGE WORK 

 
 

The Town of Easton will be closing a section of Morehouse Road while we are 
installing new drainage pipes in the vicinity of 156 Morehouse Road, Easton and 

2929 Morehouse Road, Fairfield. 
 

Please follow posted detour signs. 
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